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Dalewood Middle School Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents 
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Dalewood Middle is excited to announce that parents can access 
their child’s current grades and attendance via the internet.  To 
access this information you will need your child PowerSchool 
username and password.  If you have any questions regarding the 
use of PowerSchool please contact the school office at (423) 493-
0323. 
 
Homework Hotline is available Monday through Thursday from 4:00 
P.M. until 7:00 P.M., call 209-7755. 

2

 

Upcoming 
Events  

♦ 10/2 Parent 
Teacher Conference 
3:30-6:30pm 

♦ 10/6-10 Fall Break 

♦ 10/17 Report Cards 

♦ 10/17 Jamboree @ 
Normal Park 6:00pm 

♦ 10/18 Basketball 
Game @Moore Co. 
Classic in 
Lynchburg, TN 

♦ 10/21 CSAS vs. DMS 
@DMS @ 4:30pm 

♦ 10/21-22  8th Grade 
Explore Test 

♦ 10/23 Safe Walk @ 
7:15-7:45 am starts 
at the school  

♦ 10/23 Tyner vs. 
DMS @ DMS @ 
4:45pm 

♦ 10/28 OKM vs. DMS 
@DMS @ 5:00 pm 

♦ 10/30 CSLA vs. DMS 
@ CSLA @ 5:00 pm 

♦ 10/30 Trunk of 
treat  

♦ 10/31 Progress 
Reports 
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Trunk of Treat is October 30th 5:00-7:00 p.m.  Parents if you would 
like to donate candy and/or participate in the trunk of treat please 
contact Mrs. Dixon at  
493-0323 ext. 222   

Trunk of Treat 
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Homecoming News 

PTA News 
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School News 

8th Grade News 
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Ok Knights, it is time to find out 
who has the best homeroom 
class.  During the month October 
until November 14th we are going 
to have a contest to see which 
homeroom class can bring in the 
most PTA membership!  The 
classroom with the most PTA 
membership will receive a 
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Popcorn Party.  Also, if we have 
90% student body parent to join 
PTA we will have a fall dance.   
So Mom, Dad, Grandparents, or 
Guardian please join the PTA.  
Cost only $6 a family. 

  
May the best class win!!!! 
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The EXPLORE test will be coming up for all eighth graders on 
October 21th and 22th.  This test is the eighth grade version of the 
ACT test, which is given in the junior year of high school.  The 
results of the ACT test often determine students’ acceptance into 
college as well as their eligibility for the HOPE scholarship.  
Therefore, it is extremely important for your children to take this 
test seriously and to do their best.  The scores they receive on the 
EXPLORE test are a very good predictor of how well they will 
perform when they take the actual ACT test. 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
 
Mr. Blue & White: Michael Lockwood 
Ms. Blue & White: Malayah Jeffries 
 
Mr. Blue Knight: Eric Moses 
Ms. Blue Knight: Mi’lya McKnight 
 
Mr. Homecoming King: Brandon Rogers 
Ms. Homecoming Queen: Tahzjha Harris 
 
*A special thanks to all participants and parents 
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